
      December 11th 2018 
Nidec Copal Electronics Corp. 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 

Notification of change to mounting clip for WL-10-PP/NP liquid leak sensors. 
 
This letter is to inform you of upcoming changes to the mounting clip used on the WL-10-PP and 
WL-10-NP series liquid leak sensors. 
 
１． Affected Products:  

WL10-＊P-＊  
           
２． Change:   

Change in shape of the mounting clip used to attach the sensor to the mounting bracket. 
The change will have no effect on the specification, performance or dimensions. 
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３． Reason for change 
 Easier installation and removal of the sensor from the mounting bracket.  
 
４． Effective date: 
      May 5th 2019. 
 (This date is subject to change) 
 
 
  


